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<Conclusion of MOU with ILO for promotion of safe and healthy working environment> 
 
UOEH has concluded MOU with International Labour Organization (ILO) for promotion of safe and healthy 
working environment in March 2024. The MOU identifies collaborations in many areas including joint research, 
education, and training programs. UOEH is expected to accelerate its international contribution to the promotion 
of safe and healthy working environments with ILO. 
 
Comment by Mr. Peter van Rooij, Director of PARTNERSHIPS Department, International Labour Organization:  
“The MOU will boost our technical partnership to facilitate workers’ access to occupational health services. A safe 
and healthy working environment is a fundamental right for all workers, yet often health is neglected. Many 
countries also still face a challenge in occupational health capacity.” 
 
Comment by President Yoichi Ueta, UOEH: 
“Based on the MOU, UOEH will closely work together with the ILO for the worldwide promotion of safe and 
healthy working environment.” 
 
ILO website: 
https://www.ilo.org/tokyo/whatsnew/WCMS_916549/lang--en/index.htm 
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